



115 Thorndike Street • Lowell, MA 01852 978-459-0164 • Fax: 978-458-9673

> Rec'd Townsend Town Cleri 18 MAY '22 AM7:55

MEMO TO: Lowell Regional Transit Authority Advisory Board Members

FROM:

Susan McCarthy, Clerk

DATE:

May 17, 2022

SUBJECT: Meeting Notice – FY2023 Proposed Budget

Friday May 20, 2022

The Audit & Finance Subcommittee will meet on Friday, May 20, 2022 at 10:30 AM via a teleconference call to discuss the FY2023 Proposed Budget.

Audit & Finance Subcommittee members are Mr. David Tully, Mr. Phil Shea and Mr. Terry Ryan.

Pursuant to Governor Baker's Emergency Order modifying the State's Open Meeting Law issued March 12, 2020, meetings will be held using remote participation as follows: Members of the public wishing to participate shall register to participate in the meeting by sending an email to lrta1@aol.com or calling the LRTA Administrative Office at (978) 459-0164.